
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 29 November 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent and Carers 

 

A polite reminder, that the first of our online safety workshops will be taking place on 

Thursday 12 December, from 17.00 - 17.45. 

 

The first session will consist of a short presentation on the topics of ‘device and 

ownership,’ together with ‘the risks children face and negative experiences’ followed 

by an opportunity for Q&A. 

 

If you would like to attend this event, please register your interest via the following link: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nvGPHybGm02sG_u8Be7S

Qo6u-O5Ds15Ok3xovPohnp5UQVNFUkFKUFNYOVNYRUc1N05LTFM0S0QzUS4u  

 

The presentation will be sent out following the evening for any parents or carers who 

cannot make the occasion.  Support is also available from the year team offices, so 

please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Deputy Head of Year in the first 

instance.  

  

The following websites also contain helpful information and advice regarding online 

safety, which may benefit parents: 

www.parentsafe.lgfl.net    

www.internetmatters.org  

www.escb.co.uk/safeguarding-topics/online-safety/  

https://www.escb.co.uk/onlinesafety  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Potter           Miss S Edmeades 

Director of KS4    Director of KS3 

  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nvGPHybGm02sG_u8Be7SQo6u-O5Ds15Ok3xovPohnp5UQVNFUkFKUFNYOVNYRUc1N05LTFM0S0QzUS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nvGPHybGm02sG_u8Be7SQo6u-O5Ds15Ok3xovPohnp5UQVNFUkFKUFNYOVNYRUc1N05LTFM0S0QzUS4u
https://www.lgfl.net/online-safety/resource-centre?s=16
http://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/
http://www.escb.co.uk/safeguarding-topics/online-safety/
https://www.escb.co.uk/onlinesafety

